
SVP ANNUAL CHRISTMAS APPEAL 

2021 has been a difficult year for everyone as a result of the pandemic. 

Because of the COVID restrictions, weekly Red Box collections have been substantially reduced. 

Despite the restrictions on numbers and social distancing in the ten months to the end of October, 

we have been able to distribute almost £4,000 along with facilitating the distribution of food bank 

vouchers to those in need. 

Again this year we are requesting cash donations instead of toys, as it will enable families to choose 

the gift for their children. 

If you wish to support our Christmas Appeal, please leave your donations in the Red Box at the back 

of the Church on the Sundays to which you are assigned. 

The Sundays set aside will be from Sunday 14th November to Sunday 12th December inclusive. 

Thanks are due to the Primary School and parents who have, once again this year, agreed to provide 

Christmas Hampers. 

SVP would like to thank you for your generous support throughout the year, and wish you a peaceful 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Treasurer 


